
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF HAMILTON 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  

The Town of Hamilton will hold 
Public Hearing 

On the Proposed Fiscal Year 
2025-2026 Budget. 

The hearing will be held on 
Thursday June 26th, 2025 @ 07:00PM Time 

In the Hamilton Town Hall. 
A copy of Proposed Budget will be on site for viewing. 
 

 

 

 

 


